
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

1. Pirates of the Curry Bean – this year’s end of year production was a huge success that 
showcased our pupils’ many amazing talents.  The show was sold out for both of the evenings it 
was staged.  Thanks to everyone who helped make this such a wonderful event; especially the 

boys and girls who demonstrated they all have ‘Piratical Style’ in spades!  

 
2. Sports Day – our annual Sports Day is scheduled to take place next Friday 7th June.  We aim 

to start at 9:30am and finish at around 12 noon.  Parents wanting to come along and watch 
should arrive through the Community Centre door and make their way to an outdoor seated 
area at the back of the building.  We would ask that parents do not bring treats (drinks or sweets) 
to give to their children during Sports Day, as there was a small issue with this happening last 
year.  There will be ice lollies on sale at break time for the pupils at £1! Thank you very 
much  

3. Has your child been off sick? – please remember to let school know the reason why your child 
is off school.  We are not allowed to assume it is because of illness and if we don’t receive a note 
or message, your child’s absence will be recorded as ‘unexplained’ which will be picked up by 
our Attendance Procedures. 

4. Parent Staff Association – regrettably, we just haven’t managed to get a new PSA off the 
ground this year.  During September’s Meet the Teacher meetings, parents who would like to 
volunteer to help out with the PSA will have the chance to register their details.  Once we have 
a group, we will meet together and plan a PSA programme for the 2019-20 school year. 

 

Important Dates for your Diary 

 

 Sports Day – Friday 7th June.  Normal school hours for children. 

 New P1s (September 2019 intake) Induction Day – Wednesday 12th June, 1:45pm-2:45pm 

 P7 Residential – 10th – 12th June.  Any outstanding monies, please send in to school on Monday 

3rd June, as our group will be expected to settle our bill upon arrival. 

 Cash-4-Clobber Day – Friday 14th June.  Send in your no longer needed clothing to our clothes 

bank.  This raises around £200 every year for school funds.  Have a clear out! 

 Prize Day and Final Assembly (P4-7 children) – Thursday 20th June, starts 9:30am and finishes 

around 12 noon. 

 P1-P3 Prize Day – Friday 21st June, starts 10am and finishes around11:15am. 

 P7 Final Day – Tuesday 25th June (12noon finish) 

 Friday 28st June – last day of summer term.  School closes at 12 noon (last day of a full term) 
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